
BREAKING NEWS !!! 

 

Guldborgsund Ports  preparing the Port of Stubbekøbing  to the role as Service Port for Kriegers Flak 

Offshore Wind Farm. 

 

A large scale maintenance project in the port of Stubbekøbing has been initiated, covering following main 

works:   

On the South Pier, a new sheet piling is being mounted and fitted.  

When the sheet pile mounting is completed, a new sewage system an advanced oil separator and filtering 

system will be installed. Further a complete renewal of water and electrical supply on the pier will be 

added.  Last, but not the least, the South Pier surface will be covered with SF COLOC paving stones, capable 

of carrying a load up to 2 tonnes per square meter. 

 

Engineering Consultants are NIRAS A/S and the Contractors are Munck Havne & Anlæg A/S. 

The new South Pier is expected completed on May 20th 2016. 

  

 

First sheet pile being positioned .                              Sheet pile mounting completed. 
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